
Dear Franklin families 

We have decided to continue offering in person learning on our campus until further notice. 

The staff of Franklin School is willing to continue to provide the best education for your 

children. While some children are able to learn at home on computers, many are benefiting 

from the in-person instruction and interaction with their peers.  

Nevertheless, returning to in-person learning is an individual choice. If families feel that it 

would be better to keep their children home at this time, we will continue to provide work and 

assistance. Elementary students will always have the option of contacting Mrs. Yeager for help 

if their teacher is not immediately available. Mr. Allen, who is working with the Junior High 

Students learning through our online program, is very knowledgeable and able to provide 

assistance as well.  

Thank you for following the safety precautions that we have put in place. It is going to be very 

important that we continue to monitor the situation. We appreciate how families have kept us 

updated on possible exposures and have kept the children home during the recommended 

quarantine period. Please continue to inform us of any situations that arise. 

By working together, we can get through this. Thank you for your continued support. This 

information is also posted on our website. 

Franklin Administration. 

 


